
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Important Notice Regarding School Lunches 

 
 

16.7.20 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Due to Covid-19, we have had to make significant changes to how we provide school 
lunches. 
 
Lunch time is now staggered, so different year groups will be eating at different times. This 
means that lunch time will be shorter as the dining room will not be used. 
 
For the foreseeable future, school lunches will be provided using a ‘Grab-a-Bag’ style menu. 
Lunches will be delivered to children’s bubbles and all children will eat within their year 
group bubble. 
 
This has put limitations on the menu we will provide but we have worked with our caterers 
to ensure that children can receive hot food at least three days a week. Sandwiches and 
baguettes will be available on the other days. 
 
For the first week back, it is not possible to pre-order lunches and children will choose their 
school lunch in the morning. 
 
If you would like your child to have school dinners, please collect a ‘Grab-a-Bag’ menu from 
the school office so you can pre-order from week 2 onwards.  
 
School dinners this academic year will cost £2.30 per day.  
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mr Taylor



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


